From: GREG THEODORIDIS

To: DGR Inbox
Subject: Environmental groups
Date: Thursday, 3 August 2017 7:51:05 AM

Dear sir/madam,

| believe environmental groups aught to be completely free to advocate as they deem fit. If plans are foot to
limit the remit of environmental charity groups, then | request this be reconsidered.

Even if misguided, | believe complete freedom is important.
Frankly, I am curious how government can even think restrictions can be applied. After all, the charities are
spending funds they have raised, granted they do not pay tax, as they are charities. This being the only 'benefit'

the government provides, how can the government restrict activities if not unlawful??

Sincerely,
Greg Theodoridis



